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March 13, 2020
Aloha Sisters and Brothers,

IBEW Local 1186 is dedicated to keeping all our members, their families, and friends as
safe as we can by doing all we can to help stop the spread of the Coronavirus or COVID -
19. We unfortunately have a few members and staff who have been sick and working or
walking through the building thus causing us to cancel our Unit 1 meeting and close the
building for cleaning and disinfecting. Good news is that we were able to get the
building sanitized as of last night and will be open for business as usual today.

Moving forward, we will be asking everyone to be diligent and not to come visit us if
you're feeling sick with the flu like symptoms but call us instead for assistance. When
coming to the building for business, we will also be asking you to sign-in to keep a list of
visitors in-case there is a case to investigate and we will be able to notify people that may
have been exposed. Visit the State Health Department, World Health Organization
(WHOQ), or the Center of Disease Control (CDC) Websites for more information.

Follow the basic rules of:

Avoid shaking hands or physical contact by waving the “Shaka”
Wash your hands frequently

Use your knuckles or elbow when pushing elevator buttons

Use your clothing when opening/closing the doors
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We will be taking extra cleaning precautions and hope not to shut down the building in
the near future or when we get this very dangerous virus under control.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call the office
Fraternally yours,
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Damien T.K. Kim
Business Manager/Financial Secretary
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